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he purposes to build an addition to his 
hotel.

STRATFORD, ONT.—Building per
mits have been issued as follows : J. D. 
Woods, storehouse on South street ; 
Mrs. D. Halpin, residence, Ontario 
street ; S. Seldon, residence, Rebecca 
street ; R. Oflfbrd, residence, Water 
street ; Wm. Elligsen, residence, Centre 
street.—The Mooney Biscuit & Candy 
Company intend enlirging their factory, 
corner of Downie and Milton streets.— 
William Lawrence will receive tenders 
up to M uch 30th for $115,229 4 XA per 
cent, city debentures.

VANCOUVER, BC -A new build- 
ing for the Children's Aid Society will 
replace the one burnt on Davie street.— 
Honeyman & Curts, architects, have 
prepared plans for a new church for St. 
John’s congregation, corner of Broughton 
and Comox streets, to cost $50,000.— 
Sullivan & Considine are making ar
rangements for the erection of a new 
theatre to replace the People’s theatre ; 
cost about $100,000.—The British Col
umbia Sugar Refining Company will 
build a large six story warehouse, cost 
about $60,000.

MONTREAL, QUE. - Tenders are 
being received for the Mark Fisher Sons 
& Company’s new warehouse, corner 
Craig street and Victoria square. Al
phonse Piche, architect.—Marchand & 
Maxwell, architects, have been asked to 
prepare plans for a Lookout building for 
the Mountain.—D. R. Brown, architect, 
has prepared plans for the new building 
for Desbartes & Company on Lagauche- 
tiere street, to be five stories, brick, 65 
x 108 feet, pressed brick with sandstone 
trimmings, low pressure steam heating, 
passenger and freight elevators, sprink
ler system, etc.—Building permits have 
been granted as follows : Miss Rose 
Pepin, one house, brick and stone, Du
luth ave., $3,000 ; A. Desioches, one 
house, brick and stone, St. Lawrence 
street, $5,000 : Henri Lemieux, one 
house, wood and brick, St. Antoine ave., 
$4,250 ; Stanislas Lemieux, one house, 
wood and brick, St. Antoine ave., $4,250. 
—A new school will be built for St. 
Michael's parish. M. J. Walsh, M.L.A., 
is interested.

WINNIPEG, MAN.-J.C. McCreevy 
and W. f. Donovan havé sold the build
ing on Market street occupied by Tees & 
Persse, which will be reconstructed into a 
first-class hotel.—F. R. Evans is taking 
tenders this week for a residence on 
Duflerin avenue.—The Winnipeg Grain 
& Produce Exchange are asking for 
plans and tenders for their new building 
corner Lombard and Rorie streets. The 
date limit is April 10th.—James Fowler 
will have the Brunswick Hotel replaced 
by a steel building to cost $125,000.— 
Mrs. H. E. M. Crawford purposes build
ing a residence on Roslyn road —The 
Council have decided to purchase a site 
on Rupert street for the new police 
station.—J. H. Cadham, architect, has 
just taken tenders for erection of a brick 
and stone warehouse.—The Myers Iron 
Fence Company have purchased a site on 
Chambers street. Elmwood, on which 
they will erect a two storey factory.-H. 
C. Stone, architect, has plans prepared 
for the new theatre building on Smith 
street for C. £. Walker. It will be a 
three-storey stone building, 185 x 84 feet, 
cost $175,000. Mr. Stone is also prepar
ing plans for a store and hotel building on 
the adjoining site to cost $225,000.—John 
Woodman, architect, w 11 receive tenders 
up to March 31st for construction of a 
buck and stone boiler and engine room, 
with brick chimney, for Hudson Bay 
Company.

TORONTO, ONT.-C. F. Wagner, 
architect, will receive tenders up to 
March 30th for the erection of a dwelling

on Broadview avenue.—R. J. Edwatds, 
architect, has taken tenders for a brick 
house on Oriel avenue, also one on 
Wood lawn avenue.- Copeland & Fair- 
baim, real estate agents, have recently 
sold propei ty on Kendall avenue to 
Sidney Small on which several fine resi
dences will be erected. They also have 
sold a site on Jamieson avenue to W. B. 
Ecclestone, ot the T. Eaton Company, 
on which he will build a residence. The 
same dealers have sold the property at 
55 S». Vincent street to A. Rafelman, of 
Ottawa, who will build - large apartment 
house thereon.—Sexton & Company, 
contractors, have purchased propei ty on 
Teraulay street on which to build a 
large wood-turning factory. — A. R. 
Denison, architect, is preparing plans 
for rebuilding the McCann Milling Com
pany’s buildings recently burned, cost 
about $250,000.—Lawrence Shea, of the 
Windsor Hotel, will erect a large hotel 
on the northwest corner of Church and 
Richmond streets.—The James Bay 
Railway Company are procuring property 
near the Don, between Eastern avenue 
and Front street, for a site for large 
freight sheds —The Board of Control 
have authorized the extension of the 
palm house in Allan Gardens, at a cost 
of $2,500.—City Engineer Rust has been 
instructed to prepare a plan for Bathurst 
street bridge for the extension of street 
car lines to Exhibition grounds.—The 
Civic Island Committe have recom
mended a new bath house for the Island 
to cost $5,000.—Tenders will be re
ceived by the Board of Contiol up to 
April 3rd for construction of the follow
ing asphalt pavements: Nonhcote ave
nue, from Queen street to Afton avenue, 
and on John street from King to Queen; 
bitul thic pavemer.t, Casimir street from 
St. Patrick to 193 feet north, and on 
Park road from Bloor street to Collier ; 
tar macudam pavement, Bartlett street 
from Bloor to the noith city Hm t ; 
vitrified block track allowance on River 
street from King to Queen ; also a num
ber of concrete sidewalks.—An option 
has been secured on propei ty near 
Toronto Univers ty as a site for a new 
Knox College.—The property at 56 and 
58 Yonge street has been purchased by 
John Hmes, who intends to reconstruct 
the buildings for hotel purposes. Plans 
are now being prepared.—J. A. Ellis, 
architect, is preparing plans for three 
stores on Bloor street for Waite & Grif
fith, and for houses on St. Clarens ave., 
Crescent road, Woodlawn ave. and 
Broadview ave. He also has plans for a 
white goods warehouse, to cost $40,000. 
—F. S. Biker, architect, is preparing 
plans for a tobacco store in the new 
Traders' Bank building for G. W. Mul
ler.—The Bank of Montreal havç pur
chased the property at 173 to 175X 
Yonge street, on which it is understood 
they will soon erect a first-class bank 
building. — Building permits have been 
issued as follows : S. Caldecott, 2-story 
and a»tic brick dwelling. Wood I iwn ave., 
near Youge street, cost $4,500.—T. 
Cruttenden, 2#-story brick dwelling, 
Broadview ave., near Wolfrev, cott 
$5,500; Mrs. Jean Grafton,pair 2>£-s!orey 
brick and stone dwellings,Rathnally ave., 
near Co'tingham street, cost $6,000; D. 
H. Atkinson, pair 2 storey brick and 
stone dwellings, 6 and 8 Atkins ave.,cost 
$4,000; C. H. Rudd, 2-storey brick and 
stone dwelling, Crawford street, near 
Queen, cost $2,500; Mrs. K. Davidson, 
2-storey brick dwelling. Barton ave., co? t 
$3,000; J. J. Fraser, pair 2-storey rough
cast dwellings, St. Clarens ave., near 
Wallace,cost $4,too; E. W. McNeill,2#- 
storey btick dwelling, Springhurst ave., 
near King street,cost $4,000; T.J. Dolan,
2 storey stone and brick store and dwel' 
ing, Dundas street,near Dovercourt road, 
cost $2,750; Standard Bank, 2-storey

brick and stone bank and dwelling,corner 
Yonge and Charles streets, cost $3,000; 
Charles Bulley, pair 2 storey brick dwell
ings, 29-31 Withrow ave., cost $5,000; 
Chai les Bulley, 2-storey and attic brick 
dwe ling. No. 27 Withrow ave., cost 
$2,400; J. Martin, pair 2-storey and att c 
stone and brick dwellings, Dovercourt 
road, near Bloor street, cost $5,000; 
Dawson & Chipchase, 2 stoiey brick and 
stone dwell ng, Belmont street, near 
Davenport road, cost $2,800; John Marr, 
pair 2 1/2-storey briçk and stone dwell
ings on Conduit street, cost $4,400; Wm. 
L. Rome, three 2 1/2-storey brick and 
stone dwell ngs O'Hara ave., near Queen 
street, cost $6,000; J.A.Hogaith, 2-storey 
brick dwelling, Hogarth ave., near 
Broadview, cost $2,500; Wm. Hogan, 2- 
storey and att c brick dwelling, Macpher- 
son ave., cost $3,000; T. J. Madill, 2- 
storey and attic brick dwelling, Summer
ville ave., cost $3,300; C. Scadding, 2- 
surey and attic brick store, corner of 
Leuty ave. and Queen street, cost $3,400; 
John S. Lucas,3-storey brick store,Queen 
sheet, near Victoria, cost $10,000; Mrs. 
F. B. Wh ttemore, 2-storey brick dwell
ing, Hawthorne ave., near Dale, cost 
$3,500; T. Gibson, pair 2 storey brick 
dwellings, Lansdowne ave., near Bloor 
street, cost $4,000; A. M. Grantham. 1- 
storey and basement brick dwell ng, Bal
moral ave., near Popltr Plains road, cost 
$6,ooo;R.Saunders,pair 2-storey andattic 
brick dwelling, Concord ave., near North
umberland street, cost $5,000; J.C.Scoit, 
2#-storey brick dwelling, Hawthorne 
ave., near Elm, cost $5,000; J. Wallace, 
2-storey and ^ttic brick dwelling, Close 
ave.,near Springhurst,cost $6,000; James 
Cairns, 2-storey stone and brick store 
and dwelling, 1289 Bloor street, cost 
$3,000; J. T. V. May, 2>£-storey stone 
and brick dwilling, Sherbourne street, 
near South Drive, cost $5,000; W. E. 
Booth, pair 2#-storey brick dwelling, 
Gibson ave., near Yonge street, cost 
$5,000; E. G. Sw tzer, pair 2-storey brick 
dwelling, Grace street, near Arthur, cost 
$4,000; Telfer Mfg. Co., 3 storey and 
basement brick factory, Pearl street, 
near Duncan, cost $18,000; Mrs. J. K. 
Piper, pair 2#-storey brick and stone 
dwellings 176-178 Spadrna toad, cost 
$7,000; H. Laikm, pair 2% storey brick 
and stone dwellings, Earinbridge street, 
near Brock ave., cost $5,000; James Bur- 
ford, pair 2#-storey brick dwellings, 
Bathurst street,near Dupont,cost $5,000. 
—The Board of Control will receive 
tenders up to April 17th for the construe- 
t:on and supply of seven steel pontoons 
and seven wooden pontoon; sa Iso up to 
Miy 2st for the supply of cast steel pipes 
and specials, cast iron specials, pipes 
and castings for h'gh pressure fire

CONTRACTS AWARDED.
ARNPRIOR, ONT. - Shirt factory 

building: S R. Rudd, contractor.
GUELPH, ONT.—Sewer pipe tor city: 

Francis Hyde A Company, Montreal, Que.
WELLAND, ONT.—Store building, 

comer Muir and Park streets : W. A. 
Kelsey, contractor.

ANTIGON1SH, N. S. — Building lor 
Royal Bank of Canada: Rhodes, Curry & 
Co., contractors, Amherst, N.S.

INVERNESS, N.S.—Roman Catholic 
church: Dixon & Falconer, contractors, 
Sydney, N. S. ; cost $15,000.

HUNTSVILLE, ONT.-W. Duperow s 
dwelling: Carpenter work, Ira Bond way; 
material, Irons Sc Winnacott.

AYLMER. QUE.—Victoria Yacht Club 
at Queens Park: Carpenter work, H. 
Bheaumeo. M.C. Eddy, architect.

OIDSBURY, ALTA. — The Corpora
tion has purchased a double cylinder

McRobie " chemical fire engine.


